
Date:  December 7, 2023 
 
To:  Chairperson and Members 
  Norman Planning Commission 
 
From:  Lora Hoggatt, Planning Manager 
 
Subject: Planning Commission, December 14, 2023 

Regarding Agenda Items 14 and 15 
Applicants - University North Park LLC 
Ordinance O-2324-35, and  
Preliminary Plat PP-2324-12 

 
On behalf of the Applicant, University North Park LLC, the applicant 
representative, Rieger Law Group, has requested continuance of the proposed 
zoning and platting items for consideration to the January 11, 2024 Planning 
Commission meeting.  
 
Please see attached email request.  
 
cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 
 
  
 
 


